
Term Assemblies 

22nd Nov - Performance Year 3 
6th Dec -  Final Assembly for 2013  Yr 4 
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Dates to Remember 

29th Nov - Yr 6 Fundraiser  
11th Dec - Presentation Day  @ 4pm 
13th Dec - Fun Day  
18th Dec - Last day of School 2013 

 

CLASS AWARDS 

K 
Kaylem R 
Emily Mc 
Logan D 
Beau S 

Dakota F 

 K/1  
Maddison R 

Jye S 
Alex W 

Ariella S 
Lincoln H  

 1 
Caleb S 

William V 
Caitlin C 

Sinead Mc 
Allen L 

2  
Lachlan R 
Bonnie C  
Bandi T 

Analeigh V 
Tabitha W  
Makayla L 
Angus E  

  

3  
Haylea L 

Michael M 
Josh F 
Toby M 
Tyler B 

4  
Natasha R 

Benjamin Mc 
Josh S 

Jaidan C  
Emma V 

CITIZENSHIP AWARDS 

K           Drew F  
1           James A  
3           Cain I  
5           Amelia S 

     K/1         Stevie –Lee B  
     2             Chloe W  
     4             Jesse M  
     6             Lucas F  

 5  
Jasmine L 

Blair B 
Tahlia B 
Byron P  
James M  

6  
Connor B 

Lita W 
James R 
Trent D  

Jayden S 
 

LARGE MERIT CERTIFICATES  

Tyler B Lewis J Brooke F William R Jayden B Tiffany W 



P & C News 
 
Thankyou to everyone that purchased cookie dough, it was a great success!!!! We look forward to 
doing it again next year.  
 
 

Canteen  
Volunteers are still needed, if you can help please fill in a form which can be found in canteen. To all 
our new Kindy mums for 2014 we welcome you to come along and join us in the canteen next year.  
 
 

Uniform 

Just a reminder if you wish to have uniforms to start school in 2014 then your 
order & money must be in by Friday the 29th of November to allow time to order 
stock and ensure pickup before end of term . (no late orders will be considered) 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
Wednesday 20th November -       Next general meeting at 1.30pm. 
Wednesday   4th December -       Next fundraising meeting. 
 
 
 
Bernadette Menck 
President 

Canteen Roster 
Friday  15 Nov     Rebecca D, Bee M 

Mon     18 Nov     Lisa D, Fiona H  

Tues    19 Nov     Jodie W, Trina M  

Wed     20 Nov     Pam G, Amanda Mc 

Thurs   21 Nov     Maryanne, Mel  

RUTHERFORD TECHNOLOGY HIGH  
YR 6 - 7 PARENT INFORMATION/

ORIENTATION EVENING 
 

Year 6-7  Parent Information/Orientation  
Evening will be held on Tuesday 3rd  

December, 2013 between 5.30-6.30pm 
in the School Hall. 

Year 6 Student Orientation Day will be 
held on Wednesday 4th December, 
2013 commencing at 9.00am in the 

School Hall. 

BIG THANKS FROM YEAR 2  
 

Year 2 and Ms Rummery would like to say 
a very big thankyou to Mrs Chown for all 
her effort in organising the Yr 2 reward day 
BBQ and also to Mrs Bambach and Mrs 
Graham for their help.  
 
According to all reports they were the best 
sausage sandwiches Yr 2 have ever had !!! 
 

SCHOOL  NEWS 



Principal’s News 
 
 
Thought For the Week 
Success is getting up once more often than you fall 
down. 
 
 
Farewell 
Yesterday the staff said farewell to Peter Liebhardt, 
who has been the general assistant at school for  
the past seven years.  
We wish him well in his retirement. 
 
 
Remembrance Day 
Congratulations to our leaders and the whole school 
for the way they conducted themselves at our  
Remembrance Day Service. You responded with 
reverence and respect - well done! Thank you to 
those parents and community members who        
attended. 
 
 
Dance Group 
Mrs K would like to thank those students who per-
formed last Saturday. You performed well under 
very hot circumstances. It was great fun! 
 

 
Stranger Danger 
As the days are getting longer some children are out 
later in the evenings. It is probably timely to remind 
parents to speak to their children about their person-
al safety. We will be endeavouring to have the Po-
lice Liaison Officer come to speak to the children in 
the next few weeks. 
 
 
Afternoon Exiting 
We would request that  parents inform the school of 
any change of pick up or travel arrangements either 
by note or by phone call. We cannot depend on a 
child’s word when they are asking to go home with a 
friend or catch an alternate bus as we do not know if 
they have your permission. Our duty of care does 
not allow us to alter their usual arrangements or  
release children to other adults without some prior 
information.  
 
 
 
Sandra Armstrong 
Principal 

This is a paid Advertisement  - Thank you for your sponsorship.  

FREE FREE FREE 
Carols in the Park 

The Mayor, Councillor Bob Pynsent on behalf of  
Cessnock City Council  invites you to an evening  

of traditional Christmas Carols in Cessnock. 
Our talented local performers include soloists,  

bands and choirs. 

Santa Claus  will  make  a  special  visit 
THURSDAY 5 DECEMBER 2013 

7.30 - 9.30pm 
CESSNOCK TAFE GROUNDS 

Bring your picnic blanket,  

hamper and seats  

(please leave your alcohol  

and glass at home) 
COME  AND  ENJOY THE  
SPIRIT  OF  CHRISTMAS 

For further information please contact  
Pauline Ross on 4993 4210. 

With thanks to our major sponsor 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/c/christineg167882.html


FUN WITH 

FRUIT 

COLOUR  

US!!! 


